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Your submission for this review:

I am a resident in the Glenning Valley suburb and am not against a rate rise for Central Coast Council water services. Provided
the council invests in water security on the Central Coast, past decisions by the Council have seen long lasting water
restrictions and I am not keen to see them come back.





